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Safe Respectful Learners 

KINDERGARTEN BEST START CONFERENCES 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

As you are aware, all Kindergarten students participated in the Best Start assessment process earlier this term.  
 

We would like to invite you and your child to a conference with the teacher to discuss: 

 the results of the assessment 

 your child’s strengths and areas for further development 

 progress made since the beginning of the year 

 your aspirations for your child 

 ways you can support your child 

 ways the school will support your child 
 

We would also like to seek your input into the goals that we will be setting for your child as he/she begins his/her formal 
schooling. You will be provided with a copy of your child’s Best Start report at the conference. 
 

Kindergarten Best Start conferences will be held on Wednesday March 6. Conferences will be held in the library.  
 
If your conference is during school hours, please enter via the office. If your conference is after 3.00pm please proceed 
straight to the library. It is up to you whether or not you wish your child to be present for the conference. If necessary, 
please collect your child from the classroom prior to your conference. 
 

How to book a conference: We have arranged to use an online booking system for our goal-setting 
conferences.  

 Follow the steps on the sheet attached 

 If you do not have computer access, please contact the school and we can arrange an interview time for 
you (if you phone the school, a member of the admin staff, Mr Meaney, Miss Rox or your child’s teacher 
can book a time for you) 

 Bookings open at 3.30pm on Friday February 22 and close at 3.30pm on Friday March 1, 2019 

 An email notification can be sent when you make a booking 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the Kindergarten Best Start Conferences. 
 

If you have any queries or if this date is not convenient, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 9832 8555. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
D. Meaney       K. Rox 
Principal       Deputy Principal 
February 21, 2019 


